The Feasibility Study results will be presented to the public in a public involvement meeting and comments will be collected to be incorporated into the study and help determine the preferred design alternative. In addition to this ODOT is seeking input from a Section 106 Consulting Party made up of volunteers from the community/public. The Consulting Party will be more involved with the project by reviewing draft plans throughout the planning of the project and providing early input into areas of concern/interest. Should you want to part of the Section 106 Consulting Party please fill out the attached Section 106 Consulting Party Request Form and return it ODOT via the US Postal Service or e-mail.

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation and assistance with this worthwhile project. If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact Scott Kramer, P.E. at 513-933-6610 or scott.kramer@dot.ohio.gov or Anthony Pankala, E.I.T. at 513-933-6640 or anthony.pankala@dot.ohio.gov.

R Scott Kramer, P.E.

Bridge Design Engineer

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project being, or have been, carried-out by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 28, 2015, and executed by FHWA and ODOT.

C: A. Fluegemann